
 

 
 

Microsoft Corporation is an equal opportunity employer. 

December 3, 2019 

Federal Communications Commission 
Authorization and Evaluation Division 
7435 Oakland Mills Road  
Columbia, Maryland 21046 

Subject: Request to dismiss FCC Grant for FCC ID: C3K1852 

TO WHOM IT MAY CONCERN: 

Microsoft would like to request the dismissal of FCC Grant for FCCID: C3K1852. We 
confirm that the device has not been sold in the United States nor anywhere else in 
the world. 

 

Mengni Yin 

Compliance Engineer, 
Microsoft Corporation. 

 


